COPY.

LIOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

RIO DE JANEIRO. 2nd April, 1948.

-Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 2nd ultimo regagéding
the above named vessels, I have to inform you that the Owners
state that these vessels have not resumed the carriage of

refrigerated cargoes, and that they will advise this Office
before, again, carrying such cargoes.

Yours faithfully,

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register
of Shipping,

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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